
OCTOBER  2024            HOLTON PARISH COUNCIL 

    

Planning Applications: 

Appeal reference:  APP/Q3115/C/24/3348330.   Appeal lodged against the Enforcement 
Notice at St. Andrews Field, Holton. 

 

Holton Road Safety Week -  17th November – 23rd November 2024 

Its going to be time to put out the scarecrows again!  The last time we had scarecrows in the  
village was November 2021 and the winner that year was Dominique Smith.  We have 
previously had scarecrows in various forms all wearing hi-vis to remind vehicles to drive 
safely and pedestrians to take care and wear hi-vis garments.  Scarecrows to be put out on 
the verges from 17th November.  Let’s beat our previous record of 17 scarecrows in Holton. 

 

The Road Safety Group will be circulating a memo with the October News asking for 
comment and contributions from Holton residents regarding road safety issues in the 
village. 

The next meeting of the group will be held on Tuesday 15th October 2024 from 6.30 pm in 
Holton Village Hall Committee Room.  All welcome to come along and share your views on 
road safety in the village. 

 

Holton Parish Council – Notice of conclusion of Annual Audit.  Accounts for the year ended 
31 March 2024.  

The external audit has been completed and all documents and the Annual Return are 
published on the Holton Parish Council website.  The Annual Return is available for 
inspection by any local government elector in the area of Holton Parish Council during the 
hours of 9.00 am to 6.00 pm Monday to Friday by arrangement with the Clerk – contact 
details below. 

 

Household Waste Bins – A request from village residents to all villagers – Please do not put 
your waste bins out days earlier than the collection day or leave them out after they have 
been emptied.  The general advice from SODC is not to put bins out before 6.00 pm prior to 
the collection day unless absolutely necessary. 

 

The Victoria Reading Room Charity. 

Following on from consultation with the village over the past few years. – The Victoria 
Reading Room Charity has now been closed, the bank account closed and the funds of 
£3,176.12 transferred to the Holton Village Hall Deposit Account.  Holton Village Hall was 
the sole beneficiary of the Charity and funds must be used for the upkeep of the hall. 

 

Wheatley Park School – Cyclocross event on October 6th 2024. 

Races for all age groups and adults – Entry forms and more information on the Wheatley 
Park School website. 

 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Monday 14th October 2024 starting    7.00 
pm In Holton Village Hall Committee Room.                                                                                      
Agendas will be on the village notice boards and Parish Council website.                         
Contact details below.                                                                                                                      



Clerk to Holton Parish Council (Sonja Barter) Home Farm House, Holton, Oxford OX33 1QA                                                                           
Email: clerk@holtonparishcouncil.org.uk        Tel: 01865 872334                                          
Copies of Holton Parish Council Meeting Agendas and Approved Minutes can be viewed on 
the Holton Parish Council website www.holtonparishcouncil.org.uk 

mailto:clerk@holtonparishcouncil.org.uk
http://www.holtonparishcouncil.org.uk/

